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From: Gordon Smith <gsmith@verrill-law.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2019 11:44 AM

To: ‘alna@tidewater.net'

Cc: MacNeil, Jami; Bensinger, Peggy; ‘jay.l.clement@usace.army.mil’
Subject: Letter to Alna Planning Board re Spinney Pier/Ramp Application
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Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear Elizabeth,

Please find attached a letter for submission to the Alna Planning Board at this evening’s meeting. If you have any
guestions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you very much for your assistance.

Gordy

Gordon R. Smith COuNSsEL
One Portland Square

Portland, ME 04101-4054

T (207) 253-4926

gsmith@verrill-law.com
verrilldana.com/gsmith

Verrill

This email and any attachment was sent from the law firm Verrill Dana, LLP. It may contain information that is privileged and
confidential. If you suspect that you were not intended to receive it, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible. Thank you.



